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August 23rd, 2005 Continuation of Public Hearing for Zoning Ordinance Variances – 6:30 
p.m.  
Meeting called to order at the Village of Hainesville Council Chambers by Mayor Ted Mueller at 
6:30 p.m.  
Mayor Mueller stated for the record that today is the date from which we continued the Public 
Hearing on July 26th, 2005 pursuant to proper notice according to the statue.  
Clerk Kathy Metzler took roll call.  The following Officials were present: Mayor Ted Mueller, 
Trustees Walkington, Genender, Bonds, and Gottsacker 
Also present were: Village Clerk Kathy Metzler, Public Works Supervisor Jeff Gately and EMA 
Coordinator Mark Gottsacker   
Absent: Village Attorney Adam Simon, Trustees Stilz III, Stilz II, Treasurer Kelly Hensley, Deputy 
Clerk Debbie Zwicker, Building Official Russ Kraly and Police Commander Mike Robinson  
    
Establishment of quorum 
Mayor Mueller stated due to the fact that Bob Hutson hasn’t completed his investigation may I 
have a motion to continue the Continuation Public Hearing until September 13th, 2005. 
Trustee Gottsacker motioned to continue the Public Hearing until September 13th, 2005; 
seconded by Trustee Genender. 
Roll Call: 
Ayes: Trustees Walkington, Genender, Bonds and Gottsacker 
Absent: Trustee Stilz III and Stilz II 
Motion carried. 
Trustee Genender motioned to adjourn the August 23, 2005 Continuation of Public Hearing; 
seconded by Trustee Walkington. 
Roll Call: 
Ayes: Trustees Walkington, Genender, Bonds and Gottsacker 
Absent:  Trustees Stilz III and Stilz II 
Motion carried. 
The August 23, 2005 Continuation of Public Hearing for Zoning Ordinances Variances 
adjourned at 6:32 p.m. 
  
 Kathy Metzler, RMC, CMC 
 Village Clerk 
	
  


